
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Thea Syracuse <pasitheasretreats@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 10:19 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Fwd: 975 Hudson Rd
Attachments: Screenshot_20210526-100044.png; Tranquil Holdings Letter.pdf

Hi Marcia, 
 
This is Lorie Miller. Please see below. Thank you 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Thea Syracuse <pasitheasretreats@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, May 26, 2021, 10:11 AM 
Subject: 975 Hudson Rd 
To: <joanna.zimmy@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
 

Hi Joanna, 
 
This is Lorie Miller. I spoke with your assistant last week and received the information regarding my property at the 
above address. I have been working to satisfy the items in the letter. Attached is a copy of the Hudson Tax payment and 
available funds for the renovation. I have been to the city and filled out the application. I have also deposited the 
$5,000. I will be attaching the remaining items to another email shortly. I did want to reach out and request access to 
the city council meeting today.y phone number, temporarily is 612-900-9873.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lorie Miller 


